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Healthcare providers should “Think TB” when 
evaluating potential high-risk persons such as: 

 
 Foreign-born from TB endemic areas  

 Residents of long-term care facilities 

 Homeless or incarcerated persons   
 

 Those with or at risk for HIV infection 

 Close contacts of persons with TB 

 Injection drug users 
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